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Alan Ehrlich

From: lan Church [churchi@inac-ainc.gc.ca]

jent: Friday, January 24, 2003 9:40 AM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Cc: Michael.McBride@gov.yk.ca; Ron Chambers; lan Church; Michelle Edwards; Diane Gunter;
David Livingstone; Laura Spicer

Subject: Re: CanTung Mine Assessment

Thanks for the note Alan. Obviously Cantung doesn't trigger DIAND in
the Yukon Region for any CEAA classical DIAND land, funding or
regulatory triggers.

However at times we may be an expert department. I would suggest you
forward the project description for our review in the spirit of the CEAA
Coordination regulation.

I will alert the staff who have EA functions in DIAND post devolution.

As for after April 1lst and devolution, I would assume the same to be

the case for the Yukon Government. This may not have been the case if
the decision to upgrade the roads had been delayed till this coming
year. But because of the potential for some future YEAA trigger drawing
some Yukon Government RA into the project, I would suggest you forward
copies of information to the DAP Unit which will be responsible for YEAA
as well. 1In truth - I don't expect any further triggers but, on
predicting the ebb and flow of corporate America's strategies and the
creation of Government - Industry partnerships, I have never had a 100%
average.

Finally I will ask Diane to send you our mailing list of RERC referrals
and you can contact them directly. We will also mention CANTUNG at the
next RERC meeting.

Ian R. Church, Director,

Environment Directorate, Yukon Region,
Indian and Northern Affairs Canada,
345 - 300 Main Street,

Whitehorse, Yukon, Y1A 2B5

Telephone (867) 667 3860
Facsimile: (867) 667-3216
E-mail: churchi@inac.gc.ca

>>> "Alan Ehrlich" <AEhrlich@mveirb.nt.ca> 01/23/03 04:00PM >>>
Dear Mr. Church,

The Mackenzie Valley EnviroanQtal Impact Review Board (web address:
http://www.mveirb.nt.ca/) is a co-management board responsible for
conducting environmental impact’assessment throughout much of the NWT.
The Review Board is currently conducting an environmental assessment on
North American Tungsten's CanTung tungsten mine, near the NWT / Yukon
boundary.

Please notify the Review Board if you would like more information about
this environmental assessment, or if there are groups, organizations,
communities or individuals in the Yukon that should be informed of this.

Thank you,

Alan Ehrlich
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Thank you,

Alan Ehrlich

A/ Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938, 5102-50th Ave

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Tel: (867) 766-7056

Fax: (867) 920-4761

aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca



